
20/09/2021 

MS Pauline Ryan 
40 / 267 Miller St ST 
Nth Sydney NSW 2060 
Paulinekryan@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

To whom it may concern Our family had a holiday house at Whale Beach for many years. I am 
very familiar with the proposed development concerning this amended DA & wish to put my 
whole-hearted support for it on the record I still regularly visit Whale Beach & am very happy 
about the proposed additional parking, including disabled parking The present building is a 
dilapidated eyesore & the proposed building will be an attractive addition to the Whale Beach 
promenade I urge its approval Thank you Regards, Pauline K Ryan 
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